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Welcome to October Newsletter! 
 

The home was very busy with lots going on. We welcomed Sima our 

activities coordinator who recently joined our team. 

We celebrated various birthdays in the month, we had a service from 

our local church delivered by Jean. We had various activities for the 

residents.  

 



 

Here are some of the activities that we got up to during the month.  

 

 

  



We had Jean come in and deliver a service for the residents. 

 

 

  



Everyone got into the spirit of Halloween, we decorated cookies and 

pumpkins.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our residents also got dressed up for the occasion and had some 

spooky food at the end. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We celebrated Muriel birthday.  

 

 

  



We Celebrated Patricia Birthday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally we celebrated Stephen Birthday! 

 


